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Office of the Dean  
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September 5, 2024 

“City of Kelowna 
Parks Planning Department 
1435 Water Street 
Kelowna, BC, V1Y 1J4” 

To whom it may concern, 

It is a pleasure to write in support of Crystal Przybille and her team’s proposal for 
creating a “City Entry Monument” for the City of Kelowna. 

As I understand it, this design for this monument embodies the concept of “weaving 
together” the histories and cultures of both Indigenous and non-Indigenous 
communities. The design emphasizes the land as the common ground on which all life 
and activity in Kelowna occur, reflecting a deep respect for the interconnectedness of 
our shared environment, past, present, and future. 

The team's approach to this project is aligned with the Truth and Reconciliation 
Commission’s Calls to Action, particularly in its effort to integrate Indigenous 
perspectives into civic spaces. By bringing Indigenous and non-Indigenous histories 
together in this collaboration and design, they aim to foster a deeper understanding and 
respect within the community, creating a monument that honors the cultural heritage of 
this region, and a future vision of inclusivity and collaboration. 

As the Dean of Creative and Critical Studies at UBC’s Okanagan campus, I am 
delighted to see the energy of creative power partnering with both industry and the city 
to beautiful our town and welcome our visitors and residents alike in such a manner. I 
hope you agree with me. 

With best wishes for your deliberation, 

Sincerely, 

Bryce Traister 
Dean 
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